
 

 
 
 
 
 
3 July 2023 
 
Chris Doms 
fyi-request-23042-446f8865@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Chris 
 
Thank you for your request of 8 June 2023 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities for 
the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Could you please provide data showing the number of tenancies grouped by 
length of tenancy, by local authority area? I suggest the following as a format: 
 
Columns: 
Local Authority area, 1 to 5 years, 6 to 10 years, 11 to 15 years, 16 to 20 years, 
etc e.g. Ashburton, 10 tenants, 5 tenants, etc 

 
Please find attached the information requested. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
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